
VAT rate for Tourism sector   
The retention of the 9% VAT rate in the hospitality 
sector is welcome particularly given the current 
strength of the euro v sterling which makes Ireland a 
less attractive destination for British tourists. There is 
no doubt that the introduction of the measure has been 
a success in terms of jobs creation and has provided 
the tourism sector with a timely boost. Hopefully its 
retention will lead to further growth in the sector.
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